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24th October 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Swanwick School and Sports College is Going Paperless 
 
 
As you will be aware, we’ve recently launched a new website and app. The eSchools 
system will allow us to email school letters directly to parents and carers (as long as we 
have your correct email address on our records) and the app will allow us to send you 
notifications about events. This will help improve communications between us and home 
and ensure everyone is up to date with everything happening at Swanwick School and 
Sports College. 
 
As a result of the success of the app, and to do our bit to save the environment, it has 
been decided that after we return from half term, the school will be going paperless and all 
future communications will be sent electronically. 
 
If you’ve not yet activated your eSchools login, please use the details that were returned 
home with pupils last month. If you no longer have a copy of these, please email us with 
your name and the child you have parental responsibilities for to 
info@swanwicksports.college.derbyshire.sch.uk and we will ensure that we get a copy of 
your login details sent over to you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mr C Greenhough and Mrs D England 
Co-Headteachers 
 


